
 

 

21 September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Revision timetable building workshop 

 

Year 11 have made a brilliant start to the year and have shown the focus and positive attitudes that will give 

them the best chance of success in the summer of 2024. Year 11 mock exams will start in early November 

and last for approximately two weeks. These are the most significant exams students have taken to date in 

their education. They will have exams in every subject they study and the results will form the basis of the 

predictions on their post-16 applications. Further details about these exams will follow in a couple of weeks. 

To prepare students for the mock exams, they are invited to a revision timetable building workshop after 

school on Tuesday 3 October 3.00 to 4.30 pm in Beechurst hall. 

This workshop is being run in response to student voice conducted last year where students in years 10 and 

11 said they found organising revision for all their subjects into a coherent plan difficult and help was 

requested. 

In the session, we will look at how to practically go about organising and planning revision to fit in amongst 

the other commitments they have. They will learn about the psychology behind habit formation and how to 

study as efficiently as possible for the maximum benefit. 

If you think your child would benefit from this, please sign up for your child: SchoolCloud - Soham Village 

College 

If you have any queries or comments, please do not hesitate to get in contact. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ed Slingsby     

Deputy Headteacher    

eslingsby@soham-college.org.uk  
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